
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
The Hampden Park Bowls Club has been invited to host the Charity 
Bowls Afternoon on Saturday 13th July 2024, play commencing at 2pm. 
This is the day before the Eastbourne Open Bowls Tournament which is 
celebrating its 100 years this year. 
The charity is the JPK Project, an Eastbourne charity, which aims to 
ensure that many more disadvantaged individuals can benefit from the 
support they need to explore their potential and contribute to the 
community in which they live and to provide peace of mind for their 
families and parents who will no longer face the concern of caring at 
home long into their retirement. 
In celebration of the Eastbourne Open Tournament’s Centenary the 
afternoon will consist of a Bowls Tournament for the Towner Rinks 
Trophy, which was first presented in 1918. Teams of four from the clubs 
in the Eastbourne Leagues and any clubs in the Open are invited to take 
part. The entry fee for each team of four is £20 which will include a 
buffet tea at its conclusion, the money collected will be donated to the 
project. The bar will be open for the purchase of refreshing libations, 
there will be a raffle and prizes will be awarded for outstanding 
performances on the green.  
 

Please support this event 13th July 2024 2pm.  
Sign up on form attached or let me know.  
Any questions please contact me: 
f.titchener@btinternet.com   01323 763683/ 01323 500460 
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